From; Lisa Fry McNulty [

Sent: 25 August 2024 13:31
To: Planning
Subject: Coal Drops Yard proposed Pavilion

[You don't often get email from | N <> why this is important at

Hello

| wish to object to the proposed extra building in Coal Drops Yard as it will spoil the views of the award winning
kissing roof and take away the open space amenity currently available.

Yours

Lisa Fry McNulty

Gasholder building

Sent from my iPhone



